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                                            FESTIVAL FUN DAY

Dear Parent/Guardian

It is hard to believe it is June again and another school year is almost over. Due to Covid restrictions children will again be missing out on our annual end of year school trips. 

Therefore, this year as a special treat we have decided to hold a ‘Festival Fun Day’ in our school grounds on Thursday 24th June. We really want to make this such a special and memorable day for all our children and would love them to come to school dressed up in ‘Festival Fun’ gear.

Please don’t be going to any expense at this time of year, I’m sure you’ll all find lots in your own homes e.g wellies, shorts, tie dye items of clothing , flower accessories etc 

We will have multiple activity areas on the day in which each class bubble can go and take part in lots of fun activities.  A tuck shop will be available on the day as well as an ice-cream van.

Entrance to the festival is Free of charge but children will need money for the tuck shop and ice-cream van.

Lunches will be served as normal and children will leave at their normal home time.

More details will be uploaded to seesaw closer to the day. 

All we need now is the sun to shine on the day.  We look forward to seeing the children in their fun and funky festival gear.

Yours sincerely
AM Kealey
Mrs Kealey

Small enough to care, Big enough to inspire


